
Volunteer Appreciation
BBQ Party!

Dear Volunteers,
In recognition of all the work you do for our museums, the DCHS Board
of Trustees invite you to a Tri-Tip BBQ lunch at Carson Valley Museum &
Cultural Center. We can’t say thank-you enough!

SATURDAY
October 25th

MEET & GREET STARTS AT
12:00 P.M.

BBQ STARTS AT
1:00 P.M.

Please do not bring a thing! The Trustees are providing
Tri-Tip meat, side dishes, drinks and dessert!

Please RSVP to Brenda Hansen at 775-782-2555 or sign
the sign-up sheet at the volunteer desk. We hope you will

bring your spouse or a guest.


